
FALL 
2020

Ending Hunger
Maine Credit Unions’ Campaign for Ending Hunger is a relief initiative 
helping to ensure that people in our communities and across Maine have 
access to healthy, nutritious meals. Fundraising efforts contribute to this 
cause and there are several ways you can help support our 2020 Ending 
Hunger Campaign:

• Donate online at connectedcreditunion.org

• Mini Fall Tree Raffle: September 21-October 23 

• Donation jars will be on display in our lobbies – consider donating 
your spare change.

We Have Successfully Completed 
Our Legal Merger!
The legal date of our member approved partnership and 
merger between Connected Credit Union and Winslow 
Community Federal Credit Union was approved and 
finalized on June 27, 2020. Operational integration 
will occur gradually over the next year. We anticipate 
combining our computer data systems, effective February 
1, 2021. Our Winslow members with accounts that are 
affected will be contacted well in advance of the transition 
and it is our goal to minimize the impact any changes 
will have on you and how you currently manage your 
finances. As we get closer to important dates, we will 
send additional communication to keep you informed. 
We appreciate the confidence both memberships have 
placed in us as we look ahead to continued growth and 
prosperity.

CATC School Branch  
For the health and safety of students and staff, 
Connected Credit Union has postponed the 2020 opening 
of our school branch located on the campus of Cony High 
School and The Capital Area Technical Center. Look for 
updates on our website in the coming weeks.

Scholarship Winners 
Congratulations to Mallory M., Emily D., Max S., Alyssa 
F. and Garit L., they have been awarded a Connected 
Credit Union scholarship! We are proud to support our 
young members and we wish them the very best of luck 
as they continue to do great things both academically and 
in our communities.

uChoose Rewards  
The holidays are coming are you enrolled in uChoose? 
Earn cash back or merchandise for your everyday 
purchases. Register your debit card today at 
uchooserewards.com. Sign, don’t PIN, it’s a win/win.

*For our friends at Winslow, this feature will be available 
in 2021.

Watch for our Winter Christmas Tree Raffle beginning October 26 – December 18, 2020



connectedcreditunion.org

Main Office
85 Civic Center Drive · PO Box 1096

Augusta, ME 04332-1096
207.623.3857 

Lobby Hours 
Monday–Friday

8:30 a.m.– 4:30 p.m.

Drive-Up Hours 
Monday–Friday

8:00 a.m.– 4:30 p.m.

Winslow Branch
12 Monument Street 
Winslow, ME 04901 

207.872.2636 

Lobby Hours 
Monday–Wednesday

8:30 a.m.– 4:30 p.m.
Thursday 8:30 a.m.– 5:00 p.m.

Friday 8:30 a.m.– 6:00 p.m.

Drive-Up Hours 
Monday–Wednesday

8:00 a.m.– 4:30 p.m.
Thursday 8:00 a.m.– 5:00 p.m.

Friday 8:00 a.m.– 6:00 p.m.

Credit Union Holidays
We will be closed on:

New Year’s Day
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Presidents’ Day
Patriots’ Day
Memorial Day

Independence Day
Labor Day

Indigenous Peoples’ Day
Veterans Day
Thanksgiving

Christmas Eve Closing at noon

Christmas Day
New Year’s Eve  

Closing at 2:00 p.m.

International Credit Union Day
On October 15, 2020 Credit Unions and members around the world will celebrate 
this annual event to commemorate the credit union movement’s impact and 
achievements. Since 1948, ICU Day has been celebrated annually on the third 
Thursday of October. This year’s theme, Inspiring Hope for a Global Community 
reminds us that Credit Unions are inspired every day by the stories of our members 
who are committed to helping in their communities, generously supporting their 
friends and neighbors. We believe in the philosophy of people helping people and we 
are proud to be serving those living and working in Kennebec, Somerset, Waldo and 
Lincoln Counties. 

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy  
As we approach cold and flu season, our lobbies and drive-up remain open for 
business Monday through Friday at both our Augusta and Winslow locations. A mask 
is required if you are visiting our lobby. Lobby visits are limited to check cashing, 
withdrawing funds and depositing funds. If you need to meet with a Member Service 
Representative for something other than these transactions, we kindly ask that you 
make an appointment. Our Card Services Department and our Loan Team are eager 
to assist you in the most efficient way possible. Keeping our staff and members 
healthy is our top priority. We look forward to serving you, in a way that keeps both 
members and staff healthy as we navigate the cold and flu season.

Need an Auto Loan?  
We know there’s more to buying a car than just getting a low interest rate, you need 
options and we’ve got several.

• Dealer partnership lending Buy from them, finance with us. We work with local 
auto dealerships to provide our members with the convenience of one stop 
shopping. Contact our Loan Team today for participating 
dealers and important details!

• Negotiator Loan Our Negotiator Loan 
provides you with pre-approval and a check in 
hand before going to the dealer! A pre-approved 
check helps you negotiate your best deal!

• e-loans Apply anywhere, anytime online or 
by using our mobile app.

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY
LENDERFederally Insured by NCUA

Connected Credit Union’s privacy notice can be found on our website at connectedcreditunion.org 

SURF 
It’s the largest surcharge-free ATM network in Maine, with 
over 265 locations. Look for the SURF logo at participating 
credit unions (non-participating/out of network credit unions 
may impose a transaction fee). Visit our site to find a surcharge-free ATM location 
near you, connectedcreditunion.org/checking-account.

REFI YOUR RIDE with rates as low as 
2.99% APR and earn up to $300 cash back! 
Offer ends October 31, 2020 
For full details on this promotion, visit connectedcreditunion.org/vehicle-loans


